Bells of the Rockies is an auditioned community handbell choir comprised of handbell ringers from the Northern
Colorado area. We were founded in 1996 and we have a 501(c ) (3) not-for-profit status. We are governed by a Board of
Directors, have written rules and procedures and a standard audition process.

Our mission is a dedication to musical excellence and service to the community through artistic handbell performances.
Our goal is to increase our educational and Community / charity outreach.

We own 5 octaves of Schulmerich handbells, 5 octaves of Malmark chimes and the accessories that come with handbell
ringing. We average 4-6 performances per year. Our performance year is June through May. Our rehearsal year typically
begins at the end of August until the end the end of May. We currently rehearse on Tuesday nights from 7:15-9pm in a
location in the Northern Colorado area (Loveland, South Fort Collins, North Longmont, or West Windsor).

Please visit our website at www.bellsoftherockies.org and our Facebook page as way to get to know us a bit better.

We hope you will consider visiting with us soon.
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